Key information for Spring Term.

Homework is put onto Google classroom on a Monday to be completed
for Friday. This includes Maths, English and Spellings.

Children are expected to read 3 times a week.

Spelling tests are completed each Friday.

Our PE this term is Swimming, 5W will be going on a Tuesday and 5D on
a Wednesday. Please bring a swimming costume or trunks, a towel and
A swimming cap (boys and girls). Children need to come in School
uniform and will change at the Swimming venue.

Our School attendance target is 97%, so please make sure your in
everyday and on time.

Children going on the residential to Robinwood, don’t forget your next
payments, all details will be given closer to the trip.

Don’t forget the best way to contact your teacher is through Class Dojo.
Please bear in mind responses after 5pm may be delayed. We will aim to
respond within 24 hours.



